
 
  

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
December 1:    
Last Day of After School Academy 
 
December 2:   
Site Council Meeting @ 7:45 a.m. 
 
December 3:  
Boys Basketball Tournament at Cholla Middle 
School at 2:25pm 
 
December 8:   
Family Reading Night @ 5:00 p.m. 
 
December 9:   
Coffee with the Principal   @ 7:15 a.m.  
 
December 9:   
3 – 6 Spelling Bee (Time TBA)   
 
December 13:  
Winter ARTS   Celebration @ 5:00 p.m. 
 
December 16:   
NO School (Professional Development) 
 
December 19 – January 2: 
WINTER BREAK 
 
Tuesday, January 3, 2023:  
Back to School! 

 
 

 

 
School Hours: 
Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, Fridays: 7:30 a.m. – 

2:30 p.m. Wednesdays: 7:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

 

Your student needs to be at the gate by the playground 

by 7:25 a.m. Students arriving at school at 7:30 a.m. 

and going in through the front office will need to ask 

for a LATE PASS. If your child doesn’t get a late 

pass, he or she will be marked absent and the parent 

will receive a phone call from our automatic 

attendance system. Please make sure your child arrives 

at school before 7:30 a.m. or gets a LATE PASS from 

the front office.    

 

Horas Escolares: 
Lunes, martes, jueves, viernes: 7:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 

Miércoles: 7:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

 

Sus estudiantes deben estar en el portón de entrada 

(por el área de juegos) antes de las 7:25 a.m. Los 

estudiantes que llegan a la escuela a las 7:30 a.m. 

tienen que entrar por la oficina principal y pedir un 

PASE DE TARDANZA. Si sus hijos no obtienen un 

pase de tardanza se les marcará como ausentes y 

ustedes recibirán una llamada de nuestro sistema de 

asistencia automático. Por favor, asegúrense de que 

sus hijos lleguen antes de la 7:30 a.m. o que reciban un 

PASE DE TARDANZA de la oficina.    
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  From our school’s social worker 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Source: www.additudemag.com  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The WESD is thankful for your support. As we enter into the season of 
giving, please consider making a tax credit donation to our school! 
Your donation provides WESD students the opportunity to succeed in 
extracurricular activities and will fund items such as uniform 
replacements, equipment, field trip transportation and stipends for 
coaches and sponsors. Taxpayers may receive up to a $400 tax credit 
if filing jointly ($200 if filing single) on their state income taxes by 
contributing to the Washington Elementary School District. Donating 
is simple. Please visit www.wesdschools.org/taxcredit 
and you can enhance the education of a child in just a few steps. 
Thank you for your support! For more information, please call 602-
347-2737.   
 

 

 
Check out our Cactus Wren Elementary Facebook Page: 

https://www.facebook.com/CactusWrenElementarySchool 

      

Office number:   602-347-2197 
Julie.kentpartridge@wesdschools.org. 
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